
 

 
 

Lab Relocation and Abandoned Lab Items 
 
UAB Environmental Health and Safety is aware of the extensive 
construction efforts planned or progressing on the UAB campus. Since this 
work often requires laboratory relocations, we would like to remind you that 
we do have lab move and closeout procedures for those of you impacted, 
or those who are leaving the university. EH&S representatives are available 
for consultation on a range of topics and can facilitate the safe disposal or 
decontamination of laboratory items.  
  
We would also like to encourage those who may be aware of any 
abandoned laboratory equipment (refrigerators, freezers, etc.), chemicals, 
or other hazardous materials, to please reach out to EH&S. While these 
items may not appear to be hazardous, they may turn into a health or 
security hazard over time.    
  
It is our goal to keep UAB as safe as possible for those who work and 
attend classes here. Please contact EH&S to report any issues at 205-934-
2487 or 205-917-4766. Help us keep you safe!  
 
 

https://www.uab.edu/ehs/research-safety/lab-closeouts

